
Sheriff’s Citizens Advisory Board 

February 13, 2017 

Minutes 

 
Attendees:  

 Werner, Mark (SCSO)  Gregory, Mark (SCSO)   O’Neill, Leigh    

 Lewis, Mary   Winn, Kenneth L.  Johnson, Skip   

 West, Bob   Papich, Tiffanie   Mackenzie, Tom 

 Kranich, Gregory   King, Verne   Kaiser, Suzun 

 Pavani, Vijaya   Marlett, Larry    Parker, Chuck      

          

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:31pm. 
 

The minutes of the November 14, 2016 meeting were approved 

 

The new Spokane Valley Police Chief, Mark Werner, introduced himself to the CAB. He invited 

members of the CAB to attend roll calls of the Spokane Valley Police Department. 

 

Old Business: 

 Speer Case Thumb Drives need to be turned back to Bob–  

o Mehrdad Samadi 

o Leigh O’Neill 

 Holyk Case Update –  

o Prosecutor will not files charges against Deputy Bodman  

o Civil trial to move forward, starting next month. 

 Personal email on the SCSO server – Jeff not in attendance, will look for an update next month 

 CAB finalized the minor taser case review letter 

 

New Business 

 Erin Huetter-Williams resigned from the CAB 

 A new member application was handed out, please review and be ready to interview him at our 

March meeting. 

 Bylaws were reviewed and changes made and approved.   

 

 

Meeting adjourned 7.27pm. 

 

Next Meeting: 

March 13, 2017 at 5:30 pm at Spokane Regional Health District (1101 W. College, Room 140) 

 

Minutes Submitted by 

Leigh O’Neill, Secretary 


